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The 17th Philadelphia Generall
Hospital (PGH) Lecture Series
in collaboration with the

J. Mark and Ann Claffey
Baiada Professorship in
Nursing & Home Health Care
presents "SelfCare for
HealthCare" by LeAnn Thieman,
LPN, CSP.

A Note from
Jeanne Kiefner

Greetings to you!

Because we have not been in
touch since last June, we have a
lot to catch up on! | hope this letter
finds you and your families well. |
know people grow concerned
about the lack of communication
but it did take me three years to
finish at PGH(a very long time

LeAnn Thieman has over four 090)~

decades of in-the-trenches LeAnn Thieman, LPN, CSP
nursing experience and thirty

years assisting hospitals and organizations to recruit and retain caregivers. In this presentation,
LeAnn encourages, uplifts, and honors nurses, championing their daily contributions and sacrifices.
By encouraging them to balance their lives, she offers nurses, their families, friends, and the
community a “care plan” to care for themselves as they care for others.

...continued on back

The lecture will take place on Saturday, October 14, 2023 in the Bayada Auditorium on the 2nd floor
of the Rocco Abessinio Building. This lecture is open to Neumann and PGH alumni, students, faculty,
staff, parents, and the community. PGH alumnae are invited to a meet and greet continental
breakfast beginning at 9:00 a.m. All are welcome to this free event; however, registration is required.

Visit www.neumann.edu/pgh or call 610-558-5544 to reserve your seat!

PGH alumnae are welcome to register for Neumann's Homecoming Festival through the
complimentary OLA Hospitality Suite beginning at noon in the Bruder Life Center visit
www.neumann.edu/homecoming to register today!




When you look at the header of this newsletter, you might find yourself because the pretty
organdy cap came with the youth. In fact, we didn't get a cap until we were approved to give
medicines. Maybe you are one of the nurses in the header?

Neumann has been graciously keeping us apprised of our scholarship and how the money
has been awarded to nursing students with financial needs.

We have had the most fortunate opportunity to have our PGH endowed lecture join forces with
the J. Mark and Ann Claffey Baiada Professorship, allowing us to reach a bigger audience and
gain national speakers that will help draw in the crowds (we hope). You may be familiar with
the Baiadas as they are the founders of Bayada Home Health Care and dear friends of
Neumann University.

It is nice to see PGH remembered, not only during Homecoming and at the lecture, but to know
that our PGH scholarship is now helping the next generation of nurses.

| am looking forward to seeing as many of you as possible in October. We can meet before
the lecture and catch up. If you have any memorabilia, feel free to bring it, as Neumann will
have tables set up.

Contributions to the PGH scholarship are encouraged and welcomed by the School of Nursing
and Health Sciences students. So mark your calendar for Saturday, October 14, 2023, to hear
our speaker, break bread, and enjoy comradery with each of us and the Neumann community.

Jeanne Kiefner RN MEd FNASN

Look Online!
www.neumann.edu/pgh
Do you have something to share with the PGH alumnae?

Email alumni@neumann.edu and we will add it to the notes section of the page on
www.neumann.edu/pgh
If you prefer, you can also call Jackie Marciano at 610-558-5544
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all of our lives.

— Florence Nightingale




